
 Cinnaminson Baseball Board Meeting Minutes 

 Date 
 Wednesday, February 23, 2022 

 Format/Location 
 In-person; Whistler’s 

 Call to Order 
 7:37 p.m. 

 Present  (14) 
 Steve Kearney - President 
 Jeff Lubitsky - Vice-President 
 Ed Kenney - Secretary 
 Jay Lonardo - Treasurer 
 Branden Williams 
 Art Alessandroni 
 Anthony Brocco 
 Justin Smith 
 Len Colfer 
 Mark Zagunis 
 Wayne Obuchowski 
 Larry Thress 
 Walter Huber 
 John Semptimphelter (non-voting) 

 Approval of Minutes 
 December 28, 2021 Board Minutes were approved. Btanden and Jay 

 President’s Report 
 Larry is a voting member now. 

 In-Town Update 
 295 up to date registered for in-town: 
 Tee 84 
 Rookie 90 
 Minors 66 
 Majors 43 
 BR 12 
 Closes Sunday 
 Tee ball two weeks later 
 Drafts 3/1 - ⅗ 
 Practices start 3/7 

 This time last year about 330-ish. 
 A lot of covid freebies. Not this year so revenue is higher. 
 Pal Riv 
 2 rookie teams with us 



 Jay would like to have all our league schedules on our website. 
 Jeff locked down sponsors: 
 Fire Department tee 
 Gleason for rookie 
 Brocco minors 
 Fletcher roofing majors 
 Braheem is opening day coordinator 

 Travel Teams 
 District meeting last night. 
 Big push for local babe ruth orgs to merge for state tournaments 
 Probably going to just stay with Delran at this level. 
 12U moving along; fundraising going nicely; July 22-28. Keeping it alive and having fun. 
 Possibility of Cooperstown Team running the concession stand. 

 11U still indoor; looking forward to getting outside. 
 10U still indoor; looking forward to getting outside. 
 9U still indoor; looking forward to getting outside. 
 8U A still indoor; looking forward to getting outside. 
 8U B - ??? 
 Districts will be June 16-TBD 

 Funding: 
 Last year 1,000 each team; 7U got 800. 
 This year: 1,000 each team; 8B 750; 7’s 750 each. 
 Motion Len, seconded Branden. 
 Motion passes. 

 Old Business 
 By-Law votes: get them in. 3/9 deadline. 
 Board positions: Sign up. 

 New Business 
 Field 5 new fencing 
 Mike McDonald would like to meet with coaches. 
 Summer Slam registration is ongoing. Tournament is June 23-26. 
 Jay brought up the idea of possibly purchasing a new shed between fields 1 and 2. 
 Jay brought up the idea of possibly purchasing a pole barn. 
 Planning on getting with Mike McDonald to go over all the fields. 
 Jeff talked about possibly replacing the batteries in the Groomer. 
 Len said Ryan Horner will have a plaque for honoring a select group of former Cinnaminson 
 Baseball Board members. 
 Len informed the board that he will be stepping back after 15 years of volunteer service. Len 
 thanked Steve Berenato, Steve Elitz, Mark Zagunis and Matt Kravil, among others. 
 Jeff asked for help with banner/sponsorship. A little bigger. 3x5 to 4x6 and they will be double 
 sided. 
 Art asked for schedules for picture day, which is April 9. 
 Jay wants rosters for website. 

 Next Meeting 



 TBD 

 Meeting Adjourned 
 8:52. Lenny and Branden. 

 www.CinnaminsonBaseball.com 

 Respectfully submitted, 
 Ed Kenney 
 Secretary 


